
House points: 20th- 24th 

November  

Blue House: 30 

Green House: 34 

Red House: 34 

Yellow House: 30 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Notices 

Don’t forget: 
PTA’s Christmas Fair – Friday 
1st December. 
 
School starts at 08:55. The 
doors to classrooms and other 
entrances will remain open until 
09:05. Children arriving after 
09:05 need to be taken to the 
office to be signed in as late. 
 
 
 
 

Pupil Journal                    
Trewern 

When we arrived at Trewern Centre, 
these kind men took our bags inside 
for us. When we went in, we had a 
meeting about what was going to 
happen. Steve, the manager, took us 
to our rooms. In our groups we had 
Michael, Timi, Samuel, Kingsly, 
Washington and Kayden. We all had 
to make our beds. After we had 
finished, Steve called us to do a night 
walk to see the place. In the morning 
we did our first activites. It was rock 
climbing, gorge walking, bmx-ing, and 
canoeing – by Kayden and 
Washington (Yr6) 
 
A short message: 
Eat healthy! No junk food!  
by Damien, Kamile and Divine (Yr6)  
 

The Word of the Week is: 
Equality 
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Stars of the Week 
Reception: Daniela Gaxha (RD), Dawid Kazuva (RN), Sarah Shalaby (RZ) 
Yr1: Aiza Qureshi (1A), Jasmin Paciorek Turay (1B) Harry Jeakins (1S),  
Yr2: Elze Zabulyte (2C), Ranad Shereif (2R), Ronnie Bland (2W) 
Yr3: Jack Beezley-Turner (3F), Brooke Walczyk (3H), Phoebe Barthram (3M) 
Yr4: Marley Scott (4J), Hannah Ogunlade (4K), David	N'Drin (4V)  
Yr5: Chelsea Lawrence-Nwaohai (5L), Mindaugas Andrijauskas (5T).  Denisa Irimia (5U) 
Yr6: Ella Eaton (6I), Sara Baghdadi (6G),  
 

W e l l  d o n e  t o  a l l  o u r  S t a r s �  

Overall Attendance 
 

95.5% 
(Below our target) 

 

 

Weekly Attendance: 20th - 24th 

November 2017 

Reception: 93.5% (below our target) 
Year 1: 93.8% (below our target) 
Year 2: 96.4% 
Year 3: 96.9% 
Year 4: 96.9% 
Year 5: 95.1% (below our target) 
Year 6: 96.5% 

Best Attendance:  4V and 6I 
                                   98.5 % 

SLT News 

It was lovely to see all the parents at the Parent-Teacher Consultations on Wednesday and 
Thursday evening. I hope that you had the opportunity to not only discuss your child’s learning 
and progress, but to talk about their attitudes to learning, their behaviour in and around school 
and to have a look at the work that they are producing in their books. If you have missed your 
appointment, please speak with your child’s teacher to rearrange at another time before the end 
of the term. We had great fun, dressing up in our spots for Children in Need last Friday. Thanks 
to your donations, we raised £707.77 to help disadvantaged children across the country. This is 
a great effort – well done to all our children and parents for making this possible! 
There are many events coming up before the end of term – too many to include in our weekly 
John Perry Journal. Please read my newsletter attached with the dates and time of events 
leading up to the end of term. I have had a few queries about swimming. Please see the 
attached letter for further information. 

Key Dates for next week 

Wednesday 29th – Yr6 English Booster lessons begin. 15:15 – 16:30 
Thursday 30th – 4V Class Sharing Assembly. 09:15 Juniors hall 
Thursday 30th – Yr6 Maths Booster lessons begin. 15:15 – 16:30 
Friday 1st December – PTA Christmas Fair. Juniors hall after school. 


